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I oppose 3076. A serious lack of thought and study have been put into the increased 

stress and cost that our FFL personnel.  Taking away our right to own and carry is 

wrong. If you do not like guns, do not own or carry one. Criminals will not follow the 

rules you are setting. Stop taking away from law abiding citizens.  


